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Effective September 18, 2023, MacLean Power will begin featuring beveled leading 
edges on all helical products. This improvement will be gradually implemented as stock 
levels are replenished. 
 
Field experience demonstrates that helixes equipped with beveled edges transition into 
soil more quickly and effectively for installers. As we strive to continually perfect our 
products and serve our customers in the field, the ideas and experiences of installers 
are central to our success. Therefore, we are implementing this change across all 
relevant products. Product inspectors should be alerted to this upgrade as needed. 
 
The list below notes which product families will be affected by this change. 
 

• No-Wrench Anchors 

• Power Hub Anchors 

• Turbo Drive Anchors 

• Power Shaft Anchors 

• Helical Piles 

• Foundations 
 

Please contact your MacLean customer account specialist for any further questions at 
855-MPS-SHIP. 
 
 

Obiorah Ike 
Product Manager 
MacLean Power Systems 
 


